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Oppose HB2281! This bill requires school districts and public charter schools to 

designate a civil rights coordinator. 

 

Oregon’s education system is in a downward spiral. The math and english scores on 

state testing were abysmal. Oregon is in the top 10 for dollars per student but the 

bottom 5 for results. We need to stop spending money on things like what HB2281 is 

proposing and focus our resources on what matters: Teaching Reading, Writing, and 

Arithmetic.  

Please stop this bill in its tracks now. 

Thank you! 


